Percy Lake Update December 2023

Well, it is the cusp of winter, and holiday time. Wherever and however you are spending this
period, on behalf of the PLRA Board, we wish you a safe and happy holiday. Enjoy it, to the best
you can! If you are up at the lake, keep an eye out for anything that may be of concern to you
and your neighbours and let us know. As a reminder of our beautiful lake and activities
undertaken — here are some photos from this year.

Percy Lake - Onset of Winter
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The Fishing & Golf Competitions - 2023!



Wherever and however you are spending this period, on behalf of the PLRA Board, we wish you
a safe and happy holiday. Enjoy it, to the best you can! If you are up at the lake, keep an eye out
for anything that may be of concern to you and your neighbours and let us know.

Season’s Greetings to all and Happy
Holidays

From the PLRA Directors,

Anna Tilman Koko Yamamoto
Peter Mills Lou Kiriakou
Brian Edey Shelley Lindsay

Ted Mills Tim Jansen
Bob Wong Mark Rechsteiner

Many thanks and much appreciation to Jim Richert, now retired from the Board, for all his
efforts and contribution to PLRA many years!
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